
Subject: Re: Veri-Thin "Dr. Pepper"
Posted by Scoflaw on Mon, 04 Sep 2023 19:21:55 GMT
View Forum Message <> Reply to Message

I posted a while back regarding a Gruen watch I discovered in an auction lot. I have since had the
watch serviced, and done a short video about the watch. I have no connection to the jeweler, nor
is the watch for sale. I am including a link to the video. ( I hope that is allowed. )  Please forgive
any errors in the video, as I am not a collector, and the video was just meant for entertainment.
Thanks to everyone for your knowledge, as it provided a nice history for the watch.

-Scott

https://youtu.be/mfbq-O-I3Wk

PS One interesting detail, I failed to mention in the video, but on the inside of the case, there were
a number of dates and names that had been scratched inside. ‘1961’ can clearly be seen.
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